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In relation to your discussion paper on reviewing the special tax treatment of
environmental charity groups, | find it appalling that groups such as Lock the Gate and
Greenpeace should have DGR status when their main reason for raising funds is to disrupt
productive operations with illegal protests endangering normal people’s livelihood and
risking injuries. DGR status should only apply to charity organisations which devote 100%
of their time and money to charitable work and philanthropy helping those who need it. |
strongly object to my taxes being wasted on moronic illegal and disruptive activities.

Thank you,

Greg Kater, FAusIMM






